
w.o., to J. George Adami. 
1 West Franklin street. Feb. 20th, 1897. 

Dear Adami: I forget whether I wrote to you about the lipoma 
paper of yours,* which has interested me very much. I wish you 
would send me a reprint, and one also to Kelly, to whose atten­
tion I called the matter, and who is very much interested in it. 
His address is 1418 Eutaw Place. 

* 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Osler. 

On ' perirenal lipomata' in Montreal Med. Journal. 


